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Notice 

The BAMMC Department is proud to announce the upcoming International 

TEDx Event on 10th December 2025. 

To ensure a strong online presence and engagement, we are inviting social 

media volunteers from all departments. This is your chance to showcase 

creativity, manage digital content, and promote one of the most prestigious 

global platforms! 

Responsibilities include: 

1. Creating and sharing engaging posts, reels, and stories. 

2. Designing digital creatives and content 

Interested students are requested to register with the below mentioned scan 

code. 

Be the digital voice of TEDx and gain real-world experience in social media 

management! 
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